Dear Michael,

We would like to thank you for building our house.

annette Francy Inogroe Zury

From start to finish you and the Forst team of employees and sub-contractors completed our project with professionalism. The stages of the house were completed on time if not in advance of the schedule. You demonstrated foresight throughout the process which is surely derived from your experience, and you were always accessible.

We greatly appreciated your honest input in steering us through the challenging decisions involved in home building, always keeping value in mind. Your dedication to quality had made us proud of our home. We are especially impressed with the green building practices used. Consequently, we have a beautiful and efficient home that we will enjoy for many years.

Thanks again for all your hard work. We will be recommending your services to our friends.

Gratefully,

Annette and Jacques Franey

Amagansett, NY